PETITION to restore support services for Public Housing Tenants in Redfern and Waterloo

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of NSW in Parliament.

The Petition of citizens of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House that Waterloo and Redfern have lost vital place based independent community
development provided to public housing tenants by the Housing Community Programme (HCP). HCP has been running since 1994 and for 14 years was hosted by
Counterpoint Community Services. HCP worked alongside the regional Tenant Participation Resources Services (TPRS) hosted by Inner Sydney Voice which has also been
disbanded after 23 years. Funding for both programs has been merged to create a very different regional Tenant Participation and Community Engagement (TPCE) without
any community consultation and tenants can no longer expect the same level of service.

The undersigned petitioners ask the Legislative Assembly to call on the Government to:

1. Urgently assess the consequences of winding up TPRS and HCP on place-based work in Redfern and Waterloo

2. Ensure there is no loss of support, services or historical community activities

3. Provide additional funding to local community centres impacted by the HCP decision so community centres can continue to provide place-
based programs

4. Recognise that funding to local NGOs for Communities Plus projects are in response to new needs arising and do not replace the need of HCP
and TPRS programs

Address Signature
e.g. John Smith 1 John Street, Waterloo, NSW 2017

*Leave your email if you would like to receive updates

This petition was initiated by members of the local community in Waterloo and Redfern.
on this petition and other issues in your local area

Please return signed petitions to the office of Jenny Leong MP, Member for Newtown, at 383 King St Newtown.
You can call (02) 9517 2800 or email jenny.leong@parliament.nsw.gov.au with any questions or comments.



